
From: Claire Hoque 
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2003 1:39 PM 
To: Mike Kuo 
Cc: Anne Liang 
Subject: Powerwave Technologies Inc., FCC ID:E675JS0064, 
AN03T2734(03U1803) 
 
Hi Mike, 
 
Here are the answers from Powerwave. 
 
Question #1: There are so many duplicated internal photos.  Please review the 
internal photos file submitted.  Delete any duplicated photos and also provide 
additional photo to show the solder side of PCB.  
 
ANSWER: Pls see the revised attachment. Powerwave also Powerwave requested 
additional 
        confidentiality for all the internal photos. Pls see client's comments 
as belows. 
        I also attached revised confidentiality letter. 
        Please note SGA and SCA uses the same boards.  
 
Powerwave Comments: We would like to proceed with requesting confidentiality for 
the internal photos.  I have highlighted in the document you provided the 
section I believe applies.  In four of the attached photos (photos with single 
model nos.)  we are using a process that is not known to the general 
public/industry.  We prefer not to make this publicly available. 
 
We feel our product falls into the category stated below.  It is sold to only 
one customer and is serviceable by Powerwave or a licensee.  It is definitely 
not accessible by the general public.  "Another example is when a non-consumer 
device is not accessible by the general public, such as a device mounted on the 
top of a large tower (or in a fenced enclosure) that is only serviceable by the 
licensee or his designated technicians."   
 
Question #2: Page 12 of test report contains the measurement result of output 
power.  However, there is no unit of measurement indicated on the tabular data. 
Please make necessary correction. 
 
ANSWER: Pls see the revised report. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Claire 
 
 
 


